
Dear students,
We are now living, as you know, a really hard situation at a national level, made 
worse from the Decrete of the President of the Council dated 9th March 2020, in 
which all the country is in the “Red Zone”. 

Fortunately, University of Camerino is responded to the emergency very well, with a
great organization thankful to the new technologies: lectures aren’t suspended 
anymore, but they are going to start in next few days using Webex; the exams, 
where possible, will be held in a telematic way and converted to oral exams if 
considered appropriate for the professor; there are always guarantee the student 
services, as the canteen and public transport.

The Student Council would like to guarantee to all the students the completely 
availability and support to help them with all kind of problems or perplexity on the 
lectures and on the exams.
We invite you to follow the rules and news that Unicam will give you on the website 
and on the official social networks, of the University and of the Student Council. 
We please you, moreover, to follow even the rule of the Decrete, avoiding to go out 
without a particular reason, crowded places, and paying attention to all hygiene 
standards.

We hope that the situation will return to normal and we wish to see you at the 
university departments as soon as possible.

 Consiglio degli Studenti Unicam         cdsunicam   

https://www.unicam.it/ateneo/coronavirus-unicam-comunica  Coronavirus: Unicam comunicazione

http://www.unicam.it/didatticaduepuntozero/  Aule Viruali 

https://www.unicam.it/ateneo/coronavirus-unicam-comunica
http://www.unicam.it/didatticaduepuntozero/

